
 

 

28th November 2024  
Dear Parents/Carers, 
  

Year 5 Science Trip – National Space Centre, Leicester 

  
To enrich our Science Curriculum, Year 5 will be visiting the National Space Centre in Leicester on 
Monday 20th January 2025. It is an amazing museum which will really bring our topic on “Space” to 
life.  
  
On the day pupils will be expected to arrive at school, in full uniform, at 8:35am ready for a 9am 
departure.  We expect to arrive back at school for the end of the school day. Mobile phones will be 
collected in and given out as normal on return.  
  
For the day, your child will need a packed lunch (no fizzy drinks or glass bottles/chewing gum) in a 
carrier bag that can be later disposed of.  Additionally, a coat is advisable. Pupils will be responsible 
for, and carrying, all their belongings. They will be allowed to make purchases from the souvenir 
shop and should bring their own money if you wish them to do so, to the value of no more than £10.  
  
The cost of the coach and entrance to the centre (including the planetarium show) is £21.60. To 
secure this price payment will need to be made to school by Wednesday 15th January 2025. 
Payments should be made using Parent Pay.   
  
If your child is entitled to Free School Meals, please contact me directly via email to arrange 
for the school kitchen to provide sandwiches and a drink for them unless they wish to bring these 
from home themselves.  
  
Should you have any further queries regarding the trip you can either contact me directly or view the 
Space Centre’s website for further information.   
  
Yours sincerely,  
 
K.Grimley 

  
Mrs K Grimley  
Teacher of Science  
kgrimley@codsall-middle.staffs.sch.uk 
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